
Club Managers Message

 

Golf Course 

 

We have completed the last of our major cultural works on all 27 holes the week of 

August 25th. We will have some minor tee box work and as well as coring and top 

dressing the back nine approaches, but will have completed all of the heavy 

maintenance. We are pleased to report that our course has come through the rainy 

season in good shape and with the cultural work completed this summer; we expect 

an outstanding golf course for you to enjoy. This fall, please bring your friends and/or 

business associates and we promise to make you proud. 

 

Clubhouse Renovations 

 

We are continuing with our Golf Clubhouse renovations with the Champion Locker 

Rooms scheduled to be completed in September. We plan on renovating the Ladies 

Locker Room in December 

 

Events 

 

Please add November 8th and 9th to your calendar and join us for our Annual Club 

Championship.  We will welcome defending Champions Mr. Simon Fang and Ms. 

Abby An back to defend their titles.  We will have great food and an even better golf 

course for this event and look forward to seeing you. 

 

Additionally, Harbour Plaza Golf Club is the perfect place for you to entertain your 

business associates or friends.  Please contact us to arrange for your corporate day 

or friend/family celebration. 


